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Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government 
Oath of Office 

 
            June 14, 2020 
 
June 13, 2022 - Jay Millar was sworn in as the ha’wiih Representative. 
 
“Each person who is elected or appointed the Legislature to serve the Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ must swear or affirm 
to perform his or her responsibilities appropriately answering the questions, which will be asked by the 
Tyee Ha’wilth or other person delegated by the Legislature.” 
 
At the Legislature Meeting dated June 13, 2022, Elder Bob Mundy assisted the Director of Operations in 
administering the Oath of Office, in accordance with sections 2.1(d) and (e) of the Government Act, was 
appointed and presented officially swearing in Jay Millar as the ha’wiih Representative.  
 
The appointment of a hereditary chief to the Legislature is made by the ha’wiih Advisory Council (the 
“Council”).  Per the Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Constitution:  
 

 Section 2.11: an advisory body composed of the Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ ha’wiih (the Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ hereditary 
chiefs) is established with the name ha’wiih Advisory Council.  

 
 Section 2.13: The legislature must consult with and seek the advice of the ha’wiih Advisory Council 

in relation to Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ culture and traditional values, Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ customary laws and 
matters relating to this Constitution in accordance with the rules of procedure for the Legislature.  

 
It is acknowledged that Wilson Jack remains as the respected, Tyee ha’wilth, for Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ. 
 
We congratulate Jay Millar for his role as the ha’wiih Representative, as a Member of Legislature for 
Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ. 
 
 
Respectfully yours,  
 
Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government – Ucluelet First Nation 
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